
From: Rosario Santiago Martinez  
Sent: 26 September 2022 11:33 
To: Planning 
Subject: I object to 2022/3071/P - Ewan Campbell 
 
Dear Officer ,  
 
I hope you're doing well. 
 
I am writing to  convey my strongest opposition to the planning proposal 
2022/3071/P, 
 
My family and I made the decision to return to London, and more specifically 
to Hampstead Village, after a few years  away. Now that we are back, we are 
renting a lovely small house in Flask Walk, and we were previously residing in 
Gayton road 
With four kids under the age of 10, we are a big family. 
We adore this setting and are happy to be able to provide our kids the chance 
to grow up in an area with a very strong English Heritage.  
Playing occasionally in the New Court Gardens became one of our children's 
favourite pastimes 
 
We implore you to consider how the expansion of such an unremarkable 
construction will damage the charm of this setting. 
We also think it's wrong to interfere with the other neighbours in 2,3 and 4 
Lutton terrace rights to sunshine and privacy. 
 
I believe it is necessary to defend the rights of people to enjoy their home and 
their privacy and light. 
Please stand up for Camden's principles of heritage preservation. 
 
If this happens, it would be a terrible shame and lack of respect to all the 
neighbours. 
 
Rosario Martinez 
 
 
 


